SP/SL CHESS CLUB NEWS
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We are happy to announce that the SP/SL Chess Club will be meeting again for the 2023/2024 school year!

Our mission is to teach kids to play chess.  We teach beginners (K-1) the basics, coach our intermediate players (1-4), and teach our advanced players (5-8) using competitive play.  The kids play friendly games against each other and are encouraged to participate in local scholastic tournaments.  Chess is a great way to make friends and learn sportsmanship as well as other important life skills.  The younger you get started, the more you learn!  K-8 are all welcome.
We need volunteers, please consider becoming a chess club volunteer!  
Archdiocesan child safety rules require all adult volunteers to be Safe Environment trained and for us to have at least two adults per room.  We will need at least eight adults to have a club.  We need your help.  Unfortunately, if there are not a sufficient number of volunteers all the students who may want to join Chess Club may not be able to, we would have to limit the number of participants.  
You don’t have to know how to play to help.  As a friend once said, “we will find out whatever gifts you have to offer and then exploit them for the kids”.  We need people!
The Schedule:  The club meets after school from 3:30 to 4:15 beginning Wednesday, October 4 and continuing through March.  The kids will be organized into a beginner (K-1), intermediate (1st through 4th) and senior advanced (5th through 8th) sections and will be allowed to move between levels through the year as their skills improve.  We will meet on the following days:

October 4, 11, 18, & 25
November 8, 15, & 29


December 6 & 13
January 10, 17, 24, & 31
February 7, 14, 21, & 28

March 13 & 20
The rule to remember is that if there’s no school on Thursday, there won’t be chess club on Wednesday.  

Pick-up:  Students must be picked up in the West parking lot at 4:15 PM.  Students enrolled in Extended Care and signed up for the day will be sent to the cafeteria. We provide a list of kids to the Extended Care folks to make sure the kids are accounted for.
To Join:  Please sign and return the permission slip to the school by Thursday, September 28th.  A donation $20 per student or $35 per family is requested, payable to SP/SL School.  Chess Club funds are used to purchase teaching materials and to pay tutors.  Any funds left over are turned over to the school for tuition assistance.
Tournaments:  The Advanced group will be participating in another in house, ranked tournament.  This worked out well last year and is intended to help kids find different opponents at their level. We are starting to look at hosting a scholastic tournament this year.  If you have any questions, comments, or want to offer help, please contact Mike Yakus by e-mail at spsl_chess@cox.net.

SP/SL Chess Club Permission Slip (Due by THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28th, 2023)
(Please print clearly)
I give my permission for:

Child’s name: ________________________________________________  


Grade  ______ Chess Level ____________     (Beginner, Intermediate, Advanced)

Child’s name: ________________________________________________  


Grade  ______ Chess Level ____________     (Beginner, Intermediate, Advanced)

Child’s name: ________________________________________________  


Grade  ______ Chess Level ____________     (Beginner, Intermediate, Advanced)

Child’s name: ________________________________________________  


Grade  ______ Chess Level ____________     (Beginner, Intermediate, Advanced)

Child’s name: ________________________________________________  


Grade  ______ Chess Level ____________     (Beginner, Intermediate, Advanced)

to join the SP/SL chess club.  I understand the club will meet Wednesdays from 3:30 to 4:15 pm.  

Please check one of the following pickup options:

· I (or someone I appoint) will pick him/her up at 4:15 each week at the West doors of the school.

· My child is signed up to attend Extended Care after chess club ends at 4:15.

Parent Signature: _______________________________________________ Date: _______________  

E-mail address: _____________________________________________________________________

(Please print very clearly)

Phone number: _____________________________________________________________________

Are you able to volunteer to help teach chess or monitor a room?
Please check one.
Yes 
______  I would be available to volunteer to monitor a room. 
______  I would be available to volunteer to help teach chess. 

OR

No 
______  I am not available to volunteer.  I understand the number of students who can participate in Chess Club depends on volunteer help.  
